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The Board of Directors hereby gives a notice to convene an extraordinary general meeting in FOM

Technologies A/S on the 15th of June 2022.

In connection with FOM Technologies' desire to prepare to financial statements in accordance with IFRS-standards, the

company has been in dialogue with a number of Danish auditing companies, which the Company deemed competent to

solve the task.

Based on the above, the Board of Directors propose BDO Statsautoriseret Revisionsselskab as new auditor of FOM

Technologies A/S.

The extraordinary general meeting 2022 will be held electronically on Wednesday 15th of June 2022 at 17.00. Link for

electronically participation in the extraordinary general meeting, will be send electronically to shareholders registered in our

shareholder portal.

The deadline for requests for admission cards and appointment of proxy is Friday the 10 of June 2022 at 23.59.

Agenda attached.
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